
IMPORTANT: SCREC EDUCATION PROVIDERS AND COURSE DELIVERY 
(2024 Update) 

Dear Current Licensed South Carolina Real Estate Providers and Instructors: 

At its April 11, 2024 meeting, the South Carolina Real Estate Commission extended its 
temporary waiver of the in-person final exam proctoring requirement for distance pre-licensing 
courses until 06/30/2025 in accordance with S.C. Code Ann. Regs. 105-6(C). This allows for 
virtual proctoring of the final examinations required for pre-licensing course completion. 
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